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Weekly News – 10th November 2017  
 

Year 3 
 

Clink, clank, crash, boom! The Iron Man has arrived in year 3. 
Where did he come from? Nobody knows! 

This week we started reading The Iron Man by Ted Hughes. 
The children have been fully immersed in the world of all 
things metal and giant. They have enjoyed making models of 
the Iron Man, acting out his movements and writing similes 
about his body.  

In maths, the children have been using column addition as a 
formal method to add two and three digit numbers. 

In Science, the children have continued to learn about forces 
through a variety of investigations.  

Year Three Team   

Homework Reminder 

Maths: 

We would like the children to complete page 13 in the home/ 
school maths book on column addition. This is an example of how 
we set out column addition at Fern Hill. 

 

Spelling: Please learn week 8 spellings. 

Mathletics: We have set a few addition tasks for the children to 
complete. Please let your child’s teacher know if you are having 
any difficulty accessing Mathletics at home.  

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Friday 17th November – 
Children in Need. Mufti Day 
(bring £1 to wear own clothes) 

Wednesday 22nd November – 
Cinema Trip 

 
 

Announcements 
 

Remember to bring in your 
instruments for your lesson on 
Wednesday. 

 

Elm class need parent readers to 
come in on Monday and 
Thursday (2:45-3:10 pm). Please 
write in your child’s diary if you 
are able to help. 
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